
(C.W.B. November 30, 1960>

S&GV-ALDASON TO DJ*AKARTA

ThSecretary of State for External Af-
fairs, Mr. Howard Green, has announced the ap-
pointment of Mr. John P. Sigvaldason, at
present ead of the Department's Inspection
Service, as Ambassador to Indonesia to sucçeed
Mr. T.F.M. Newton, who has been assigned to
duty in Ottawa.

Mr. Sigvaldason was born in Baldur, Man-
itoba, in 1904, and is a graduate of the
University of Manitoba. He joined the Depart-
ment of External Affaira in 1946, serving in
London until 1952, when he was transferred to
Ottawa. From 19,56 to 1958, he served in

PRODUCTION OF GOLD

have paid off our bond mortgage which now
stands at $534,300. BeAides the interest
requirements of $36,077.10, we have a sinking
fund to meet each year of $39,000. fhis is a
sufficiently extensive objective to meet each

year to keep us all quite sober about the
financial position."

The year-end audit showed that the 99
performances of "Romeo and Juliet," "A Mid-
summer Night's Dream" and "King John" played
to 203,780 people, who paid $683,514 in ad-
missions to the Festival Theatre, which re-
presented 91.2 per cent of capacity. Music
attracted 37,502 patrons and a box-office
gross of $99.789. This included 24 perform-
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